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OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Crafers Park ‘n’ Ride 

Community Event 

       

 

OFFICIAL 

Please join us to celebrate the opening of the 

new Crafers Park ‘n’ Ride  

The new Crafers Park ‘n’ Ride is nearing completion and will be open for use by 

Adelaide Metro customers from Monday 1 July 2024.  

Join us for a sausage sizzle to celebrate the opening.  

When:  Monday 1 July 2024 

Time:   3.30pm until 6pm 

Where:  New Crafers Park ‘n’ Ride, corner of Waverley Ridge Road and Crafers   

   interchange off-ramp 

For more information: 

• Email dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Phone 1300 794 880  

 

Note: If it is necessary to postpone the event due to weather conditions, it will be 

rescheduled. Advice will be provided at www.dit.sa.gov.au/crafers 
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